
JLC Waste Management 
COVID-19 Policy 

 
JLC Waste Management would like to reassure our clients that we are continuing 
to operate, providing it's safe to our customers and staff.  
 
All of our rubbish collections have continued as normal, but we have adopted a 
few changes and policies.  
 
We are continuing to monitor the latest advice from the UK Government, Public 
Health England and other sources and will update this policy in accordance with 
the latest advice. 
 

• Waste should be placed outside wherever it is possible to do so to ensure 
that there is no close human interaction. 

 
• Where this is not possible waste should be contained away from other 

people. 
 

• Our staff are taking precautions and only attending work if they are fit to 
do so. 

 
• We will not hand over mobile phones or documentation and will sign these 

on your behalf. 
 

• Hand sanitiser, masks and gloves are provided and used by our staff. 
 

• Contactless payment options. 
 

• Waste from homes with possible cases of COVID-19 and waste from 
cleaning of areas where possible cases have been identified should be 
double bagged, using a strong rubbish bag. These bags should be tied and 
stored for at least 72 hours. 

 
'PLEASE NOTE: We are not able to collect if you are exhibiting symptoms or 
have been exposed to the virus or are isolating due to potential exposure.  
 
 
Email any questions to you may have to info@jlcwastemanagement.com 


